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City of Burien P 206.241.4647 burienwa.gov
400 SW 152nd Street F 206.248.5539
A Suite 300

Burien, WA 98166-1911

Burien

December 28, 2018

Debra Smith

Seattle City Light

700 Fifth Avenue, Suite 3100
Seattle, WA 98104-5031

RE: City of Burien — Notification of Change to Rate Differential

Dear Ms. Smith:

Per Section 4.1.3 of the Seattle City Light and City of Burien Franchise Agreement dated July 21, 2014, the
City of Burien is providing Seattle City Light one year notification to change the rate differential from six
percent (6%) to eight percent (8%). The City would like this change to become effective January 1, 2020.
If you have any questions, please contact Public Works Director Maiya Andrews at (206) 248-5514.
Sincerely,
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Maiya I. Andrews
Public Works Director

cc: Sandi Fukumoto





